
 

 

Temporary Notice to Mariners  

 

NTM 12/2023       11th December 2023 

 

Perth Harbour – Temporary Restrictions to Vessel Draft Rev4. 

This Notice to Mariners should be read in conjunction with Temp NTM 01/2023 & NTM 10/2023.  

Perth Harbour hereby give notice NTM 01/2023 and 10/2023 are cancelled. 

 

Perth Harbour shall reopen to commercial shipping, for vessels greater than 24m in length, with 

effect from 15th December 2023. 

Mariners of vessels are advised Perth Harbour has introduced a new draft restriction (cancelled NTM 

01/2023) for vessels entering and leaving the port of Perth.  

With immediate effect, the maximum permitted Fresh Water Draft of vessels transiting to Perth 

Harbour is restricted to the Predicted Height of Tide (Perth Datum), minus 1.2 meters.  

Tidal predications are available on the Perth Harbour website (www.perthharbour.co.uk ) or 

alternatively contact the Harbour via harbour@pkc.gov.uk.   

This notice is applicable to all vessels greater than 24m in length. 

All vessels over 24m transiting the Perth Harbour limits, must contact the harbour office prior to 

entering and leaving the port limits. 

 

Perth Harbour  

01738 624 056 or 07979990077 

Harbour@pkc.gov.uk 
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